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WILLOW FORK DRAINAGE DISTRICT UPDATE - January 2023

TOWN HALL

MEETING

Did Your Home Flood During Hurricane Harvey?

Town Hall to Address Flood Recovery Options

Don't miss the second in a series of town hall meetings hosted by Fort Bend
County with important information for anyone who flooded upstream of Barker
Reservoir during Hurricane Harvey. View a map showing Harvey impacted

litigation area.

Fort Bend County Judge K.P. George and Dwayne Grigar, director of county
Planning and Infrastructure, will open the meeting at 7 p.m. on Jan. 24 at Betty
Sue Creech Elementary, 5905 Mason Rd, Katy, TX 77450, Updates on the one-
time opportunity for homeowners whose properties flooded to seek recovery if
their home falls within the flood easement will be available, including:

» Status of the Addicks and Barker upstream takings litigation

» Deadline for making a damage recovery claim

*» How to start a claim

+ What is being done to protect properties impacted by Harvey in the future

Representatives from Allen Boone Humphries Robinson LLP and The AL Law
Group PLLC also will be on hand to cover topics and answer guestions.

WFDD encourages residents affected by Hurricane Harvey flooding to stay
informed on this important topic. Read the full Upstream Damages Ruling by the
U.S. Court of Federal Claims.

Visit the Town Hall/Harvey Litigation webpage on WFDD's Project Barker

website for the latest information and upcoming townhalls.
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